PAGE 6A



Community Celebration

The Friends of East End Park volunteer group hosted an afternoon of music, food, and fun alongside the Ottauquechee River last Sunday. The Trail Break food truck, Woodstock Fire Department, and Billings Farm were on hand with a variety of food options, and the Ben Kogan Band performed in the amphitheater. Attendees were encouraged to bring picnic blankets and lawn chairs to enjoy the afternoon outdoors, and a community photo was taken by drone to commemorate the event. Above, attendees gathered to take a community photo. Far right, Eli Hubbell of Woodstock is ready to dive into yummy cotton candy. Below left, Ben Kogan and Andrew Brozek provided musical entertainment. Below right, the Woodstock Fire Department cooked up lots of good food for the celebration.







October 11, 2023 7:54 am (GMT -4:00)